
Playground Update

Currently the school district is in the process of getting our site ready for the new playground
and we are on pace to have this installed by the first day of school. We are very excited and
humbled by the generosity of our community to bring this idea of a new playground a reality for
all of our students.

Below is a picture of our last playtime on the old playset and a rendering of the new playset that
will be installed.



We would also like to specifically thank our Explorer and above level donors for their support.

Visionary
Fulcrum Foundation
Wayne & Susan Tlusty

Engineer
Marathon Cheese Corporation

Adventurer
Rib Lake Lions Club
Sierra Pacific

Explorer
BW Paper Systems
Enerquip Thermal Solutions
Forest Springs Camp and Conference Center
Rib Lake Community Development
Rib Lake Elementary School Students
Rib Lake True Value
Ziembo Plumbing and Heating
Travis & Jamie Grubbs


